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MEMORANDUM 

TO: Viterbi Faculty 

FROM: Yannis C. Yortsos, Dean

DATE: July 9, 2021  

RE: Supplemental Faculty Compensation (attachment) 

Dear Colleagues:

Please see attached new program on supplemental faculty compensation. This new program was 

approved by the Provost Office and was improved through enhanced feedback from faculty and 

department chairs and directors. I would like to thank Vice Deans Timothy Pinkston, Mahta 
Moghaddam and Assad Oberai, as well as ISI Director Craig Knoblock, and ICT Director 

Randy Hill, and the Engineering Faculty Council for their contributions to the final document. 

CC: Provost Chip Zukoski 

       Vice Provost Elizabeth Graddy 


